From: MeLaughlin Gavin | EEEEE

Sent: 14 December 2018 14:24

To: McClue, Jonathan

Subject: RE: TfL Comments - 2018/4401/P Stephenson House, 75 Hampstead Road,
London, NW1 2PL

Attachments: RE: Specification - CX6_HTO/664

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Jonathan,

This seems like a situation where the planning consultant isn’t actually very well briefed on the implementation of
the scheme.

As shown in the attached email, since the formal planning response, we have started the $278, met the applicant on
site, and our arboriculture team have agreed to the applicant’s schedule of tree works.

So we're dealing directly with 8build going forward, and | think it’s appropriate for the planning condition to be
discharged.

Have fun in NZ at Christmas!

Thanks,
Gavin McLaughlin I Principal Planner
Spatial Planning | City Planning

We have recently made changes to our pre-application service and charges, and introduced a new Initial Screening
process. For more info please visit: https://tfl.gov.uk/info-for/urban-planning-and-construction/planning-applications/pre-

application-services




